
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
Bikram Chawla 
Chief 
 

Paramedic Services 
4330 Dufferin Street 
Toronto, Ontario M3H 5R9 

Tel: 416-392-2062 
Jennifer.Chung@toronto.ca  
toronto.ca/paramedic 

 
December 13, 2023 
 
To: All Operations. Community Paramedicine and Education & Development staff  
  
From: Jennifer Chung 
 Commander, Hospital Liaison Program 
 
Re: Parking Restrictions at Scarborough General Hospital 
 
On December 14, 2023, from 05:00 to mid-afternoon, there will be parking restrictions at 
Scarborough General Hospital to facilitate concrete pouring. Ambulances parked under the 
canopy will be unable to exit by driving through. To minimize the impact on parking and 
vehicle movements, please see the following parking guidelines:  
 
Lanes 1 and 2 – Single ambulance parking only – vehicles should be driven in and 
reversed out with a spotter (SOP 03.04.27 – Vehicle Backing Up). 
 
Lanes 3 and 4 – Patient unloading zone – ambulances should be moved to additional 
ambulance parking as soon as able after unloading to ensure access for incoming units. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional ambulance parking is located east of the trailer. Hospital facilities staff will be on 
site to help direct traffic. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your Superintendent. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original signed by) 
Jennifer Chung 

 
c.: B. Chawla, Deputy Chiefs 
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